I would like to see liquor stores closed and beer & wine sales sunset/terminated in stores as well. Seems like it would help slow the parties.

To reduce a panic allowing grocery stores to sell what is on-hand and then not allowing restocking.

Also, bottle returns would seem to be a health hazard right now, finding ways to reduce sales of cans and bottled water would seam to be in order. Such as stop sale orders or stop restocking.

Also, we still have people going thru garbage cans for cans, which is another issue.

I do not think restaurants should be allowed to serve liquor to go or online liquor sales are acceptable right now either. Seems like it could lead to domestic violence, parties, and bad behavior we don't have the law enforcement

-----

Adam RC Gretzinger
Adam.Gretzinger@gmail.com